
 
 

 
 
5 September 2017 
 
 
To: Australian Securities Exchange 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Queries on capital restrictions in the PRC 
 
As requested by the ASX, Sunbridge Group Limited (“Company”) is making this announcement in response to 
the following two questions from the ASX. The Company has been informed that such questions are to be 
answered by all entities with main operations in China. 
 
The ASX’s questions are: 
 
1) Has the Company encountered any difficulties in repatriating money/converting money into foreign 
currencies? 
 
2) Is the Company aware of any changes to laws in China that prohibit repatriation of money/conversion into 
foreign currencies? 
 
The Company’s current position in response to the above questions are: 
 
1) From our understanding, China’s capital control regulations allow companies to repatriate money after 
obtaining permission. 
 
2) The Company did not receive any notification informing about changes to laws in China that prohibit 
conversion into foreign currencies or repatriation of money. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

Sunbridge Group Limited 
Level 12, 680 George Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
E: koh.chowyee@sunbridge.com.au 
T: +61 2 8280 7355    F: +61 2 9287 0350 
 
 


